
 

 

 

Sixth Form Car Park Policy 

Any Sixth Form student who has passed their driving test and wishes to park their car in the academy car park must 

see Mrs Mayles, Assistant Principal Head of Sixth Form, who will issue them a permit specific for their car 

registration. On receiving this permit the student is agreeing to the following conditions 

• The permit must be displayed at all times whilst the car is park in the academy car park. 

• Students must park in a marked bay and must park in the first available bay they come to.  

• They must strictly adhere to the speed limit and one way system within the car park 

• To assist with the flow of traffic students must have arrived and parked by 8:20am and not leave before 

3:30pm 

• Their car is parked there at their own risk. 

Any student who parks in the car park without a permit or fails to follow the above conditions, will be banned from 

parking in the car park, this may be for a set period of time or for the remainder of the academic year. 


